
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16 June 2021 
 
Jim Betts 
Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2150 
 
BY EMAIL: Amy.Watson@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Attention: Amy Watson 
 
Dear Amy 
 
 

Powerhouse Parramatta- SSD10416- Notification of Commencement 
 
 
In accordance with condition C25 of the Powerhouse Parramatta SSD10416, I would like to notify you 
of the intention to commence works on 18 June 2021.  This includes Willow Grove Works further to 
the approved staging plan for the project. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact the undersigned on 0421 595 766. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Tom Kennedy 
 


